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On July 20th 2014, Marine Security Unit members of the Canada 

Border Services Agency located a stolen Bayliner abandoned in 

Gunderson Slough in the Surrey- Delta area.  The Delta Police 

Department attended and identified the vessel as being stolen 

from a Ladner area marina on the Fraser River. The file is still 

under investigation.  
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